HB 1704 -- BOY SCOUTS OF AMERICA LICENSE PLATE
SPONSOR: O'Donnell

Currently, an organization is required to send a list of at least
200 potential applicants who plan to purchase a specialty plate
before such a specialty plate will be issued. This bill removes
this requirement for Boy Scouts of America specialty license
plates.



